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[bookmark: _GoBack]Board of Management meeting 16/12/2020 – Agreed report
Present: Joe OShaughnessy, James Neville, Séamus Kavanagh, Paula D’Arcy, Emer Russell
· Minutes of last meeting proposed by Séamus and seconded by James
· Ratification of maternity leave position for Lisa Goodison to commence in January
· Treasurer’s report from Seamus 
· Congratulations extended to Nicola Byrne on behalf of all the board
· Best wishes extended to Louise Whittle as she commences maternity leave
· Emer thanked BOM for their support in reopening
· Emer acknowledged the tremendous work of staff in making school safe and happy during a trying time for all
· Joe sincerely thanked all the staff for their hard work in reopening school safely. 
· Acknowledgement of huge work of staff in staging the Christmas concert
· Acknowledgement of the achievement of Ms. Ní Shuilleabháin and her class in raising over €3,000 for St. Vincent de Paul. It was a great day for so many reasons. 
· Thanks to Paula D’Arcy for coming on to the board in Louise’s absence
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